
Transfer Station Planning, notes from Planning & Public Works Committee meeting 3/5/21: 

1. Permits- ensuring facility is only used by Town of Canandaigua residents. 

2. Fees- explore user fee-based programs with County. Explore permit fees vs PAYT programs. 

Compare weight based PAYT programs with per bag or other type fees. 

3. Traffic safety- both within the facility, as well as entering/exiting facility. 

4. Signage/way finding- information about where collection points are within the facility and what 

can be accepted. 

5. Staffing- hard to find staff willing to work part-time, long term, in sometimes harsh conditions. 

Also need staff to be knowledgeable about collection programs. 

6. Study hours of operation for new facility. 

7. Public education- continuing education about various collection programs and upcoming 

changes to operations. 


